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Since my home is still being built, I have dealings with a home appraiser and according to him I can expect the 
value of my property to drop at least 10 to 12 percent if this development goes through! I would like to see 
administration get an independent study done on the value of properties in the area if the development in 
question goes ahead. Property values and the potential to sell your property down the road can either make or 
break individuals in the area. For many of us our homes are the single largest investment we will make in our 
lifetime! It is because of this that many of us feel this development should not be approved until more feedback 
is solicited and a new council is elected! As residents of ward 3 we deserve to have our concerns heard by our 
local councillor and it is my belief that this is not happening. I have reached out to our councillor twice now and 
have never received a response back. 
 
In closing, I would like to ask each and every councillor and his worship the mayor to put themselves in our 
position and honestly answer if they would like a development like this located right next door to their homes! I 
implore you to take a close honest look at your response to this and grant the neighbourhood the same 
consideration! 

  

 

 


